
Important Reminder from your Rochester PAC 
 
 
Dear Rochester Families: 
 
Welcome back to School.  We hope you enjoyed your summer vacation and are as 
excited as we are to be back and to learn with our children this year.   
We at the PAC would love to see some new people at the PAC meetings.  You are all 
welcome.  It is an hour and a half of your time seven times in this upcoming school year 
- the 3rd  Monday of the month from 7-830pm in the school library.   
 
We do have childcare if you need or want to bring your kids if that is easier.  It is a great 
informal time to talk to the principal and find out what is going on at the school and 
where your fundraising dollars are going.  If you want a say into what would benefit your 
kids the most please come and give your input. 
 
Currently, some of the big projects that we are working on are getting some grants to 
help pay for replacing some of the playground, along with our regular fundraising to 
continue to provide extra cultural presentations and fun field trips for our kids. 
 
Come be a part of the Rochester PAC – We’d love to see you! 
 
Thanks, 
Erin and Lauren 
Co-chairs of the Rochester Parent Advisory Committee 
 


